
April 23 - April 29

Wednesday@Bethany

Prayer Group will not be 
meeting tomorrow.

Bethany Presbyterian Church is hosting a Spring Tea on 
Saturday, May 17 from 12:30-3:00 pm in the church 
sanctuary. We will be honoring the memories of two 
women from the congregation, Beverly Bristow and 

Paulette Emfinger, and attendees will be invited to share 
some of their fond memories of these two beloved 

women. As a way to honor the commitment to young 
children that was so important to Bev and Paulette, 
proceeds from the tea will be donated to Stanford’s 

Children’s Hospital, a favorite charity for both women 
according to their daughters Nancy Potter and Lyn 

Hughes. Tickets will be on sale starting April 27.

Pastor Deb will be on 
vacation April 21-April 28!

For any pastoral needs, 

please contact the church. 


